
An Important Message from 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC)  

 
Evaluation Updates Webinar on May 19 for CHIRP, DPP BHS, RAPPS, 

and TIPPS 
 

 
HHSC is hosting a webinar on Monday, May 19, 2025, at 1 p.m. CDT about evaluation 
updates for four directed payment programs (DPPs): 

• Comprehensive Hospital Increase Reimbursement Program (CHIRP) 

• Directed Payment Program for Behavioral Health Services (DPP BHS) 

• Rural Access to Primary and Preventive Services Program (RAPPS) 

• Texas Incentives for Physicians and Professional Services (TIPPS) 

Evaluation updates on the Quality Incentive Payment Program (QIPP) will not be covered 
during this webinar. HHSC plans to include QIPP in next year's evaluation updates webinar. 

Register for the webinar. 

 

Who Should Attend? 

HHSC encourages all DPP participating providers, as well as STAR, STAR Kids, and 
STAR+PLUS Medicaid managed care organization (MCO) representatives to attend. 

 

Why Should I Attend? 

Providers and MCO representatives will learn how the DPPs have performed to date, 
including progress on DPP evaluation targets and the Texas Managed Care Quality 
Strategy goals. The webinar will also cover updates to future evaluations. 

 

Can I Review the Materials Before the Webinar?  

The evaluation for state fiscal year (SFY) 2022–2025 and the evaluation plan for SFY 2026 
will be posted on the DPP evaluation web page before the webinar. 

 

Questions?  

If you have questions, email DPP Quality. 

Additional questions, please contact UnitedHealthcare Customer Service at 888-887-9003, 
8 a.m.–6 p.m. CT, Monday–Friday. 

 

 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5480918576892717654
https://www.hhs.texas.gov/providers/medicaid-business-resources/medicaid-chip-directed-payment-programs/directed-payment-program-evaluation
mailto:DPPQuality@hhs.texas.gov

